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COVID-19 UPDATE AS OF APRIL 20 

  

We understand these trying times are taking a toll on so many as each day and week 

goes by. In an effort to provide information and continued guidance, please see the 

most recent updates we felt were relevant to you. If there is anything my office has 

not covered that you would like help with, please do not hesitate to reach us at 561-

292-6014 or by e-mail at berman.lori.web@flsenate.gov. 

 

Contained in this newsletter is the following: 

 Families First: COVID-19 Constituent Service Resources Toolkit;  

 Latest DEO FAQs; 

 FAQs from Career Source PBC; 

 Long Term Care Facilities/Nursing Home list where a patient or resident 

tested positive for COVID-19; 

 SNAP benefits can now be used online; 

 Joint Farm Share event Saturday, 4/25/20, with the City of Greenacres; 

 Palm Beach County Food Bank list of food pantries and soup kitchens; 

 PBC School District feeding site information; 

 PBC Library Resources for adults and children (including Virtual Library 

suggested magazines/TV shows); 

 CDC guidance on the use of cloth masks and how to "DIY" at home;  

https://mailchi.mp/flsenate/the-berman-briefing-covid-19-update-as-of-april-20?e=c8e8263bf6
mailto:berman.lori.web@flsenate.gov


 

 Palm Beach County Community Services info; 

 One Blood information for convalescent plasma need; 

 Shopping hours for our First Responders; 

 Peggy Adams food pantry for pet food ("Peggy's Pantry"); 

 Census 2020 - fill it out if you have not already (please share); 

 Vote by Mail Information for August 18 Primary Election; and 

 Celebrate Earth Day every day! 

My office remains committed to you and your family's well-being, so please do not 

hesitate to reach out for any needs you may have. We will do our best to provide you 

with relevant information and contacts. 

 

 

Link to Families First: COVID-19 Constituent Service Resources 

 

 

COMMON QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS ABOUT UNEMPLOYMENT 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=10f70f6bc2&e=c8e8263bf6


  



  

 

 

FAQs FROM CAREER SOURCE PALM BEACH COUNTY 



  



  

 

 

LONG TERM CARE FACILITIES/NURSING HOMES WITH COVID-19 POSITIVE 

CASES 

 

Below is the list of long term care facilities in Palm Beach County where residents 

or staff have been diagnosed with COVID-9. I was disappointed to learn of this list 

on Saturday evening. To me, there are a lot more than the 100 facilities we were 

originally told the positive cases were limited to. For the full list, click here. 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=ef2d88d4f7&e=c8e8263bf6


  



  

 



 

SNAP BENEFITS CAN NOW BE APPLIED FOR ONLINE GROCERY 

PURCHASES 

  

The Florida Department of Children and Families (DCF) announced Florida will pilot 

a program for Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) recipients to 

purchase groceries online with the use of an EBT card. SNAP participants are 

automatically eligible to participate in this program and do not need to apply. This 

partnership with federal, state, and local partners will ensure Floridians can access 

nutritious food while also practicing social distancing and self-quarantining to reduce 

the spread of COVID-19. Read more here. 

 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=98f27ab993&e=c8e8263bf6


  

 



  

  

 

PBC School District Feeding Site Info 



The School District of Palm Beach County continues its commitment to feeding 

students while schools are closed. Thirty-five sites across Palm Beach County are 

distributing ‘Grab and Go’ meal bags. 

Starting Monday, April 13 and until further notice, the 35 feeding sites will be 

open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Two days' worth of meals will be 

provided each day. 

Meals are FREE to anyone under 18 years of age (under 22 for ESE students), 

regardless of financial need. • Click here for School District locations distributing 

‘Grab and Go’ bags from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. • Click here for Feeding South 

Floridalocations distributing food from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Community Coordinated Sites 

• Click here for FLIPANY-Eastern locations distributing food from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m., 

and three locations that are distributing food from 3 p.m. – 5 p.m. 

• Click here for FLIPANY-The Glades locations distributing food from 11 a.m. - 1 

p.m. • Click here for information about Boys and Girls Clubs of Palm Beach 

Countylocations distributing Grab ‘n Go bags and other food. • Click here for a 

summary of food sites – when you click this link, please scroll down for links to 

information about Food Sites/Pantry Information/Food Distribution information. 

To find the location nearest you, 

visit https://summerbreakspot.freshfromflorida.com/.  The U.S. Department of 

Agriculture (USDA) has provided a waiver to allow parents/guardians to pick up 

meals without the child being present. The parent needs to provide confirmation of 

the number of children for which they are picking up meals, by one of the following 

methods: student ID, student passport, student library card, student birth 

certificate, or a photo of the adult picking up the meals with the students for whom 

they are picking up meals. 

 

The parent will show the identification to staff providing the meals, and meals will 

be provided for the number of children identified. The District follows food 

distribution rules as outlined by the USDA. 

 

To limit person-to-person contact, please remember to adhere to social 

distancing. Those driving to one of the feeding sites are asked to open the 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=e48bdea712&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=1539cd54ef&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=1539cd54ef&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=237ee5970b&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=c4a06ebd80&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=91fc0edf36&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=91fc0edf36&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=0fcd45d72f&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=0fcd45d72f&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=7baed21a16&e=c8e8263bf6


trunk of their car or leave a seat open where staff can place the food. People 

walking up to a site should remember to maintain a distance of at least six feet. 

These measures are taken very seriously and are intended to keep everyone safe. 

Meals provided may vary by location and may contain allergens. Adults picking up 

the food are asked to be vigilant and ensure they do not take food if allergies may 

be a concern. Food should be refrigerated or discarded if not consumed upon 

receipt. 

  

Belle Glade Elementary School Bus Loop 

Benoist Farms Elementary School Bus Loop 

Boca High School  Parent Pick Up 

Congress Middle School Bus Loop 

Conniston Middle School Parent Pick Up 

Forest Park Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Gove Elementary School Bus Loop 

Greenacres Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Hammock Pointe Elementary Parent Pick Up 

Highland Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Hope-Centennial Elementary School Bus Loop 

Howell Watkins Middle School Bus Loop 

Indian Pines Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

J.C. Mitchell Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Jupiter Elementary School Bus Loop 

Lake Park Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Lake Worth High School Bus Loop 

Lantana Middle School Bus Loop 

Lincoln Elementary School Bus Loop 

Loxahatchee Groves Elementary Parent Pick Up 

Northmore Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Okeeheelee Middle School Bus Loop 

Osceola Creek Middle School Parent Pick Up 

Pahokee Elementary School Bus Loop 

Palm Beach Lakes High School Bus Loop 

Palm Springs Community Middle School Parent Pick Up 

Pine Jog Elementary School Bus Loop 

Rolling Green Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Roosevelt Elementary School Parent Pick Up 

Rosenwald Elementary School Bus Loop 

Suncoast High School Bus Loop 

Tradewinds Middle School Parent Pick Up 

Village Academy Parent Pick Up 

Wellington High School Parent Pick Up 



 

Wynnebrook Elementary School Bus Loop 

  

The District has a dedicated Coronavirus website 

at palmbeachschools.org/Coronavirus. We have also established a Coronavirus 

hotline to answer school-related questions. That hotline is open weekdays, 8 a.m. to 

4 p.m. at 561-969-5840. Representatives are available to answer questions in 

English, Spanish, and Haitian Creole.  

 

 

LIBRARIES - RESOURCES FOR YOU AND FOR CHILDREN 

You can use the Palm Beach County Library System 24/7 from your computer, 

laptop or mobile device by visiting our website. You will find a lot of information 

available to you to help you pass the time while staying home. Check out the COVID-

19 Resource Page and the Virtual Library offerings. You will need your library card 

to access many of these resources. If you do not have a Library card you can get a 

free temporary e-card today. 

 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=edea276338&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=e491581060&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=e1a430cb18&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=e1a430cb18&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=bcb6c702d0&e=c8e8263bf6


  



 

 

 

 



  

 

COVID-19 Convalescent Plasma 



 

 

OneBlood is working with the public and physicians to coordinate the delivery of 

potential life saving COVID-19 convalescent plasma to those in need. 

 

Click here for additional information. 

 

 

 

 

FIRST RESPONDERS SPECIAL SHOPPING HOURS 

  

Publix has announced it would allow stores to be open solely for those workers on 

Thursdays from 8 p.m. to 9 p.m. and Fridays from 7 a.m. to 8 a.m. starting April 16. 

 

Sam's Club also announced that on Sundays, healthcare workers and first 

responders will be able to partake in early shopping from 8 a.m. to 10 a.m. 

 

https://www.usatoday.com/story/money/2020/04/16/healthcare-workers-first-

responders-designated-shopping-hours-discounts/5147833002/ 

 

 

PET FOOD ASSISTANCE 

 

Peggy's Pantry assists families located in Palm Beach County to feed their pets. 

We also offer referrals for low-cost vet care and spay/neuter surgeries for pet 

owners. Our goal is to keep families and their pets together and out of the shelter. 

We recognize the important bond between people and animals.  We believe this 

bond should not be broken or torn apart due to financial setbacks. 

 

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=4f09a2e64e&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=cd798d3c13&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=cd798d3c13&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=6d6115ba8f&e=c8e8263bf6


 

CENSUS 

  

Less than fifty percent of Palm Beach County residents have responded to the 

census to date. It is critical that everyone take a few minutes to respond as soon 

as possible. 

 

The federal funding allocations are based on the number of people who respond. 

More than ever, we will need these funds to assist with COVID-19 recovery efforts 

and other vital programs for the residents and businesses of Palm Beach County. 

 

Please take a few minutes today to complete the US Census here and share the 

link with anyone who has yet to complete it. 

 

 

VOTE BY MAIL BALLOTS 

  

The primary election is still scheduled for August 18th. 

 

Request your Vote-By-Mail ballot here, which will allow you to securely cast your 

ballot without concerns for your health or the health of poll workers. 

 

The deadline to request a VBM for the August election is no later than 5:00 PM on 

August 8th, 2020. 

 

  

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=013ee7a478&e=c8e8263bf6
https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=bac7c2652d&e=c8e8263bf6


 

From the Sun-Sentinel 100 on April 19, 2020 

 

With supply chains and global manufacturing almost entirely halted due to the 

coronavirus, the world has managed to catch a glimpse of what a cleaner 

environment might look like. China’s carbon emissions fell by 18% between 

February and mid-March. In the European Union, carbon emissions could fall by 400 

million metric tons by the end of the year. While the news comes on the 50th 

anniversary of Earth Day, this environmental ‘breather’ will almost certainly be short-

lived. The United States must lend its support for stronger, cleaner energy policies 

if we are to meet climate targets and build a sustainable future for our posterity. 

 

 

Stay healthy and remember to practice good hygiene! 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Suite 161  

2300 High Ridge Road  

https://flsenate.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=acc17c67ab7029c0583dfb573&id=e2f8e391de&e=c8e8263bf6


 

Boynton Beach, FL 33426 

 

  

 

Forward this Newsletter to a Friend! 
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